
 
  
 

Old Arizona Brass Band Concert 
Ft. Lowell Museum 

Saturday, April 11, 2015 
 

Time:  2:00-3:15 PM 
FREE 

Location: Ft. Lowell Museum, 2900 N. Craycroft Rd 

 
The Old Arizona Brass Band, Performing as the 4th US Cavalry Regimental 

Band at Ft. Lowell, will be performing a free concert of “Music from the 
Western Frontier”. This will be a very entertaining, narrated, program of 

authentic music from the Civil War period through the late 1800’s, 
performed by the 22-piece period brass band, whose uniforms and 

instruments are authentic to the period. 
 

Outside the  
Parking is available in the Ft. Lowell Park. Bring a folding chair 
or blanket for seating, sunscreen and water to drink. There will 

be no refreshments available. 
 

The Fort Lowell Museum is open free of charge, so take time to 
see the museum. 

 
This event is in cooperation with the Arizona Historical Society and the Ft. 

Lowell Neighborhood Association. 
 

http://oabb.homestead.com 


